
Consultation on proposed Admission Arrangements for 
King’s Academy Meadow Vale for September 2026

Introduction 

King’s Academy Meadow Vale is a recently converted academy school joining the 
King’s Group Academies. King’s Group Academies is now the admission authority 
for the school and are consulting on the admission arrangements for entry in the 
September 2026. 

Consultations usually take place when admission authorities wish to make changes 

to their admission arrangements, or they have not been consulted on in the last 7 

years. When converting to become an academy, King’s Academy Meadow Vale 

automatically adopted the admission arrangements set by the Local Authority.  

Although there are no changes proposed in this consultation, this is the first set of 

admission arrangements the school will determine as a new academy, and therefore 

are consulting to ensure the arrangements transferred into their own policy are clear 

and transparent to all that may use them. 

How can you respond? 

We would like to hear your views. Please send any comments regarding the 
admission arrangements to: consultation.education@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 

Please mark your email KING’S ACADEMY MEADOW VALE SCHOOL 
CONSULTATION 

The consultation takes place between 06 December 2024 and 31 January 2025 

Copies of the proposed arrangements can be obtained from the Meadow Vale 
School website https://www.meadowvaleprimary.co.uk/

What happens next? 

After the consultation closes the responses will be collated and presented to the 
King’s Group Academies, who will consider any comments and determine the 
arrangements.  

The outcome will be published on the school’s website by 15 March 2025. 
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